THE ATRIUM OWNERS ASSOCIATION

(Registered with the Registrar of Societies, Chennai, Registration # 144 / 1999)


01/12/2006
Dear Residents:
You may be aware that Airtel Broadband & Telephone Services have been laying new cables at the Atrium. The changing of the lines to the newly laid cable is to happen between 2nd and 5th of December 2006.

During this period there may be interruption in your line while the lines are being changed to the new cable. Please note that it may not be possible to specify the time and date when your particular line would be changed. 

In case of any telephone complaint during this rework or immediately after please call the Facility Manager or contact the representative from Airtel 

Mr Kannan  – 9840300470.

For TAOA
Ms. Shanthi Ramachandran
(Committee Member)
